
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE  

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE CONTRA COSTA 

COUNTY PUBLIC WORKS – AIRPORTS DIVISION 
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND AVAILABILITY OF DATA 

 
 

The Contra Costa County Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing on October 16, 
2018, at 9:30 a.m. in the Board of Supervisors’ Chambers, O’Brien Administration Building, 651 
Pine Street, Martinez, California, to consider adopting Resolution No. 2018/****, which will 

supersede Resolution 94/286, to adopt new rates and charges for Buchanan Field Airport and 
Byron Airport. If adopted, the new rates and charges will go into effect on January 1, 2019.  Oral 

and written presentations can be made at the hearing. 
 

At least 10 days before the hearing, a copy of the proposed resolution, and all background 

materials regarding the cost charged for airport staff time to provide the services and the revenue 
sources anticipated for funding those costs, will be available for inspection and copying at the 

Office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors located at the above address, and at the office of 
the Contra Costa County Director of Airports, located at 550 Sally Ride Drive, Concord, 
California. 

 
 

David Twa, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors and 
County Administrator 
 

 
Dated:  October 2, 2018 

 
 
 

By:  _________________________ 
       Deputy Clerk 

 
 
 

Government Code Section § 6066 


